Summary of Operating Guide Revisions

Effective:  January 1, 2009
Section 8:

OGRR214 – Hotline Changes for QSEs Representing Multiple Entities
This Operating Guide Revision Request (OGRR) changes the requirement for Market Participants who represent multiple Entities through a Qualified Scheduling Entity (QSE) to have only one dedicated Hotline circuit. 

Revised Subsection: 8.3.3
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